

Dear friends.

With the end of 2019 drawing near, I want to thank those of you who have contributed to my Team Fox fundraising efforts. Through the support of friends and family like you, The Michael J. Fox Foundation is already speeding a cure for Parkinson's disease.

As you plan your year-end giving, I ask that you consider a final contribution to Team Fox. You can also make tribute gifts honoring your loved ones this season. Visit www.michaeljfox.org//find-team-fox-fundraiser to find my personal Team Fox page, make a donation, and learn more about the Parkinson's research you are funding.

Thank you again for joining me to make Parkinson's a thing of the past.

Happy Holidays!





With the end of 2019 drawing near, I want to thank those of you who have contributed to my Team Fox fundraising efforts. Through the support of friends and family like you, The Michael J. Fox Foundation is already speeding a cure for Parkinson's disease.

As you plan your year-end giving, I ask that you consider a final contribution to Team Fox. You can also make tribute gifts honoring your loved ones this season. Visit www.michaeljfox.org//find-team-fox-fundraiser to find my personal Team Fox page, make a donation, and learn more about the Parkinson's research you are funding.

Thank you again for joining me to make Parkinson's a thing of the past.

Happy Holidays!





Dear friends,

With the end of 2019 drawing near, I want to thank those of you who have contributed to my Team Fox fundraising efforts. Through the support of friends and family like you, The Michael J. Fox Foundation is already speeding a cure for Parkinson's disease.

As you plan your year-end giving, I ask that you consider a final contribution to Team Fox. You can also make tribute gifts honoring your loved ones this season. Visit www.michaeljfox.org//find-team-fox-fundraiser to find my personal Team Fox page, make a donation, and learn more about the Parkinson's research you are funding.

Thank you again for joining me to make Parkinson's a thing of the past.

Happy Holidays!





Dear friends,

With the end of 2019 drawing near, I want to thank those of you who have contributed to my Team Fox fundraising efforts. Through the support of friends and family like you, The Michael J. Fox Foundation is already speeding a cure for Parkinson's disease.

As you plan your year-end giving, I ask that you consider a final contribution to Team Fox. You can also make tribute gifts honoring your loved ones this season. Visit www.michaeljfox.org//find-team-fox-fundraiser to find my personal Team Fox page, make a donation, and learn more about the Parkinson's research you are funding.

Thank you again for joining me to make Parkinson's a thing of the past.

Happy Holidays!

